02/06/2025

Kotzebue City Council

PO Box 46

Kotzebue AK, 99752

Dear Kotzebue City Council,

On behalf of the Arctic Circle Racing Association, we are requesting donations of time and equipment to do snow removal in the Nullagvik Hotel parking lot. We will be hosting Iron Dog racers as they do their mandatory layover here in Kotzebue from 2/17-18/25. This is a fun community-wide event for our town, as there is always excitement when racers do come in/take off. We would like to have enough space in the parking lot as well for Crowley to come in to do the fueling up of the racers and have their snow machines parked in the parking lot. It would be very helpful if we could have your help with snow removal of the lot. If this is something that can be arranged, please feel free to contact myself at 907-412-0346, or Paula Octuck (ACRA President) at 907-978-5878.

Thank you,

Myend

Alyssa Schaeffer, ACRA Board Member